
 

 
 

 
Dear Student:                
 

As we continue to experience extenuating circumstances due to the COVID-

19 crisis, North Carolina Central University has received CARES Act Higher 
Educational Emergency Relief Aid III Funds for students actively enrolled for 

Spring 2022. These funds may be used for tuition, food, housing, health care 
(including mental), and child care.  No application is required.     

 
You have been awarded CARES III Emergency Funds based on the priority 

listed below.  The amount awarded may be viewed on your student account 
statement through myEOL.  The funds will appear on your account through 

myEOL.  The funds will appear on your account statement as FCARE3 or 

FCARE (HE Emergency Relief Grant III).   
 

We are pleased to report that all emergency funds have been disseminated 
to support students.  All CARES/HEERF Emergency Aid has been fully 

depleted.  We encourage you to reserve funds for future terms.  This the 
final disbursement of emergency aid.   

 
Priority 1:   

All eligible students with an Expected Family Contribution (EFC) of $0 – 
$5,856 (undergraduate, graduate, professional, and doctoral) will receive up 

to $1,300.  The funds will be disbursed in two payments:  $650 on February 
25, 2022 and $650 on March 31, 2022. 

 
Priority 2:   

Eligible students with an Expected Family Contribution (EFC) above $5,856 

or No FAFSA (undergraduate, graduate, professional, and doctoral) will 
receive up to $752.  The funds will be disbursed in two payments:  $376 on 

February 25, 2022 and $376 on March 31, 2022. 
  

The following students are ineligible for emergency assistance: Early College 
High School and Inter-Institutional. 

 
The refund will be sent to your bank via direct deposit if you have an active 

account on file or a check will be mailed to your local address in two payments:  
one in March 2022 and one in April 2022.  This will be the final 

disbursement of Emergency Aid.   
 

We hope these funds will assist with surviving COVID-19 and keeping your 
educational goals a priority.  Make sure you and your loved ones are staying 

safe and healthy throughout the pandemic crisis.  Should you have questions, 

please feel free to contact our office at 919-530-6180 or ssa@nccu.edu. 
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